
Important Dates: 
 
 
1/8 8th Grade Graduation Parent Meeting-7 p.m. 
 
1/19  Martin Luther King Holiday (No school)  
 
1/23 Re-enrollment Deadline 

 
Jan. 25   -   Jan. 30 Catholic Schools Week  

 
1/24  CYO Beef and Beer 
 
1/26 VIP Day and Book Fair 
 
1/27 Book Fair 
 
2/16 Presidentsô Day ï NO SCHOOL 
 
2/18 Ash Wednesday 
 
3/3 Home and School Association Meeting at 7 p.m. 
 
3/6 Second Trimester Ends   
 
3/13 Report Cards Grades K-8 
 
3/20 ï3/ 27 Terra Nova Testing  
 
3/20 Spring Musical at 1 p.m. in Church Basement 
 
3/21 Spring Musical at 7 p.m. in Church Basement 
 
3/22 Spring Musical at 3 p.m. in Church Basement 
 
3/28 Live and Silent Auction at the Desmond  
 
4/1 Faculty Meeting (No school for students)  

January 8, 2015 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Happy New Year from Saints Peter and Paul School! 
 
This is a time of year when we look ahead to countless possi-
bilities and opportunities for the future. As parents, you are 
preparing your children for the world by choosing Catholic 
education for your family.   This commitment provides your 
child with an education and a foundation rooted in Gospel 
values.  
 
To ensure our studentsô success, the teachers, who care deep-
ly about their students, guide and prepare them through 
scholarship, stewardship, and discipleship. We are commit-
ted to this mission and confident that a Saints Peter and 
Paul School education is a gift that will last a lifetime.  
 
We ask your cooperation as we prepare for the 2015-2016 
academic year.  Honoring the re-enrollment deadline of Fri-
day, January 23rd allows the school to make informed deci-
sions necessary in finalizing the budget.    We are thankful 
for the members of the Board of Limited Jurisdiction who 
developed a budget process that ensures the financial health 
of the school.  
 
Families in need of an extension or help beginning the fi-
nancial aid process, please contact  us so that we can support 
you.   
 
On behalf of the faculty and staff, we are proud to partner 
with you in the education of your most precious gifts, your 
children. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Margaret Egan 
Principal 
Principal@sspeterandpaulrc.org 
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2014-2015  
Home and School  

Meeting Schedule 
All are encouraged to attend 

Tuesday, March 3rd 
Tuesday, May 5th (Board Elections) 

Meetings begin at 7pm 
  
 

Home and School Association 

Save The Date!! 

The Saints Peter and Paul School   

Spring Auction is   

Saturday, March 28, 2015  

at the Desmond Hotel. 

SSPP T-shirts on sale for $10  

PreK3 ï8th Grade 
Re-enrollment forms were sent home with students and are posted on the School website.  A re-enrollment form 
for each child with a $50 per child fee is due by Friday, January  23rd.   Re-enrollment forms not received by Janu-
ary 23rd will be considered available seats for new students.  The registration fee will increase for all families to 
$100 per child after Jan. 23rd (pending availability).  
 
*Siblings new to Saints Peter and Paul School in 2015-2016 may register during the re-enrollment period, 
but are required to pay the $100 New Student Registration Fee. 
 
New families will have the opportunity to enroll during Catholic Schools Week, Jan. 26ï Jan. 30.   If you have 
friends or neighbors interested in enrolling a child for the 2015-2016 academic year, please inform them of the en-
rollment week and encourage them to contact the Advancement Office to schedule a visit before Jan. 26th. 
 

2015-2016 Financial Aid Application process will begin on February 1.  The application will be 
available online and will be based on 2014 tax information.  All families interested in applying for EITC tuition 
assistance must do so by March 15, 2015.  In 2014-2015, $165,518 was awarded to SSPP families in EITC  and 
we are extremely hopeful that we will be able to support more families in 2015-16! 

Contact Trish Kyle, Advancement Director,  
at  Advancement@sspeterandpaulrc.org with any questions. 

2015-2016 Enrollment 



Saints Peter and Paul School  

Celebrates  

Catholic Schools Week  
January 25th to January 31  

 
 The theme for the 2015 National Catholic Schools Week is ñCommunities of Faith, Knowledge 
and Service.  The theme encompasses several concepts that are at the heart of a Catholic educa-
tion. First, schools are communitiesðsmall families in their own right, but also members of the 
larger community of home, church, town and nation. Faith, knowledge and service are three 
measures by which any Catholic school can and should be judged. 

Monday, January 26    VIP Day   Grandparents & Special Friends (aka VIPs) of Saints Peter 
and Paul School are invited to begin CSW with a Prayer Service at Saints Peter and Paul School 
at 10am.  VIP and student activities are scheduled before and after the prayer service.  All may 
visit the Scholastic Book Fair in the gym. 
 
Tuesday, January 27      Stem Day Lessons integrate Science, Technology, Engineering, and 
Math to teach students computational thinking and focus on the real world applications of prob-
lem solving.  The Scholastic Book Fair continues in the gym. 
 
Wednesday, January 28      Health & Wellness Day Students will begin the day with a 
ñBreakfast Blitzò, a free grab and go breakfast.  Students will participate in Health & Wellness ac-
tivities throughout the day. 
 
Thursday, January 29      Open House      Anyone wishing to see Catholic Education in action 
is invited to visit the school from 10:00 to 11:00 a.m. and 1:00 to 2:00 p.m.  Guests are also invit-
ed to visit the 7th & 8th Grade Science Fair. Come and see the vibrant and enthusiastic learning 
that happens everyday at Saints Peter and Paul School! Everyone is invited.  
 
Friday, January 30    Teacher Appreciation Day     Eighth Grade students will team-teach  
various lessons across the grades. Home & School will provide a special lunch for the faculty.  

Saints Peter and Paul School  
Nurturing Hearts to Love & Hands to Serve Since 2001 



 

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 
Saints Peter and Paul Home and School Association 

Sponsorship Opportunity Descriptions 
Welcome Area | $2,000 This is a one-of-a kind opportunity for that enterprising business!  A poster with 

your Company Name and Logo will be prominently displayed next to the Step & 
Repeat entrance to the event. Each of our 300+ guests will view your poster as they 
arrive and check-in. 

Bank Table | $1000 Our Bank table is always a busy place as the guests queue for purchasing tickets for 
our numerous raffles. A poster with your Company Name and Logo will be dis-
played at the Bank Table throughout the event. 

Bar | $750 Many of our guests enjoy a libation or 2 throughout the evening. A poster with 
your Company Name and Logo will be displayed at the beverage bar. 

Auction Scoreboard| $400 

An ñEò Opportunity 

Your Company Logo will be viewed at the top of the large Scoreboard screen locat-
ed in the ballroom area. Join those other sponsors who receive outstanding, high-
visibility exposure throughout the Auction event. 

Mobile Bidding Device Logo| $200 

An ñEò Opportunity 

Your company logo will be displayed on each guestôs handheld mobile bidding de-
vice during the Auction event. Logo will be displayed in a rotating manner with other 
sponsors.  Guests can touch your logo to navigate to a custom sponsor page. You 
control the message on the sponsor page ï just provide us with the text! 

Event Website| $100 

An ñEò Opportunity 

Your company logo will be displayed on the Auction event website that will be live 
prior to the event.  From registration to ticket sales, or browsing the Auction items 
online, your logo will be there for all to see. Logo displayed in a rotating manner with 
other sponsors.  Guests can click the logo to navigate to your company website. 

Special Sponsorship Package 

Your Company Logo can be displayed on all 3 ñEò Opportunities above for the discounted price of $600! 

Dear Friend: 
Preparations are underway for our annual school fundraiser: Bid, Sip & Celebrate. To ensure our success, we 
humbly rely on the help of our community, school families and friends such as you. We offer many opportuni-
ties for you to assist in the success of the auction. All proceeds from this event will be used to enhance our 
schoolôs programs and facility. 

 

Please complete this form and mail it with check enclosed to: 
  Saints Peter & Paul School, Bid, Sip & Celebrate Sponsorship Committee 
  1327 Boot Road, West Chester, PA 19380 
Checks payable to ñSSPP HSAò 
Sponsorship availability is limited and on a first come first serve basis. 
Please email paultifboden@comcast.net with any question 
SSPP is a non-profit organization 501C3. Tax ID number 23-7367951 

Donor Information (please print): 
Business Name: 

Contact Name: Phone Number: 

Street Address: 

City, State, Zip: Website: 

mailto:paultifboden@comcast.net


Saints Peter and Paul Home and School Association presents 

 
Saturday, March 28, 2015 

7:00 p.m. to midnight 
The Desmond Hotel, Malvern 

Saints Peter and Paul School would love you to donate to our auction. All proceeds from our 
annual auction event will be used to enhance our school programs and facility.  In order for the 
event to be a success, we humbly depend on donations from our local community, parish members 
and business owners.  We happily accept services, merchandise and gift certificates.  Your donation 
will be prominently displayed at the event and listed on our Auction website. Please include a brief 
description of the item with the value, restrictions and send your donation or certificate to:  
 

Saints Peter and Paul School 
Attn: Auction Donations Committee 

1327 Boot Road 
West Chester, PA 19380 

 
Please contact Donation Committee Chairperson, Christy Cosgrove, 
with any questions or to schedule a donation pick-up at your business. 

Email:  christycos@aol.com | telephone:  484-459-9078 

Please Support Us 
 

Wonôt you consider a contribution to 
the Celebration Club?  This is a tax-
deductible, straight donation.  Cele-
bration Club donors will be recog-

nized on our school website! 

Thank you for your support!  We hope to see you at Bid, Sip & Celebrate!  

Please Join Us 
Tickets are $60 each (purchased prior to 

March 9) and will be on sale in the 
Church narthex following weekend 

Masses beginning in January. 
Please note, after March 9, ticket prices will be $70 each. 

Bid, Sip and Celebrate Lucky 7 Raffle Tickets will be sent to families later this 
month.   The first of 7 drawing will take place on Sunday, February 15th. 

February 15   $100 
February 22   $150 
March 1    $200 
March 8    $250 
March 15   $300 
March 22    $350 

*March 28   $1,000 

mailto:christycos@aol.com


2014-2015 Annual Fund 

THANK YOU to the donors who have already con-
tributed to the 2014-2015 Saints Peter and Paul 
School Annual Fund Campaign!  
 
Sincere thanks to 2014-15 Leadership Society Mem-
bers.  These donors have generously contributed gifts 
of $1,000 or more.  We  are extremely appreciative of 
their commitment to the mission of Saints Peter and 
Paul School.    
 

We invite all members of our community to demon-

strate support for the school mission by investing in 
the Saints Peter and Paul School Annual Fund.   
Your participation is needed to achieve our goal of 
$130,000 of unrestricted gifts by June 30, 2015.  
Each donation will be used exclusively at Saints Peter 
and Paul School and all donors will be acknowledged 
in the 2014-2015 Annual Report.   
 
Letters have been sent with more details of the 2014-
2015 campaign.  2013-2014 Annual Reports are also 
available.  

Donations can be sent directly to school or made online 
by visiting: 
www.sspeterandpaulrc.org/school/support-us/give-now/ 
 

The 2014-2015 Annual Fund is  

used to make an immediate impact on 

the current year operating budget.   

By the numbers: 
As of 1/8/ 2015: 
Received Annual Fund gifts:  $96,292 
Pledged Annual Fund gifts:  $$2,804 

Completed $5,000 in Match Gift applications  
Total:  $104,096 
 
Other gifts restricted for The SSPP Scholarship Fund:  
$11,913 
 
Each gift to the 2014-2015 Annual Fund will be used 
exclusively at Saints Peter and Paul School during the 
current fiscal year! 

All Annual Fund gifts are eligible tax deductible donations ! 

6th Annual Holiday Teddy Bear Drive 

Thank you to all who supported the Teddy Bear Drive for the Nemours/Alfred I. DuPont Hospi-
tal for Children..  Saints Peter and Paul School and CYO Varsity Boys  Basketball team collected and donated 62 
stuffed animals to help "Johnny's 6th Annual Teddy Bear Drive!" 

A Note From Johnnyôs Mom 
òJohnny would like to extend his gratitude to everyone who donated Teddy Bears!  

Because of the generosity of all of you, he collected 1,341 Teddy Bears.  He delivered 

them to the Nemours/Alfred I. duPont Hospital for Children on Christmas Eve morn-

ing. The staff that greeted him to accept the Teddy Bears said that Johnny's donation 

would make it possible for every child in the hospital that evening to receive a Teddy 

Bear, plus, any child that would visit the ER on Christmas Eve or Christmas Day, plus 

any siblings that were staying in their Ronald McDonald house!ó 

 

https://sspeterandpaulrc.org/school/support-us/give-now/


Reminders: 

¶ Keep saving Box Tops and Labels for Education! 
 

¶ Scrip Gift Certificates are now available online!  Visit Shopwithscrip.com and use the Saints Peter and 

Paul Presto-Pay enrollment code:  CDB1D9153828.   

 

¶ Earn cash for Saints Peter and Paul with Giantôs A+ School Rewards Program!  Re-register your Giant 

Bonus Card online at www.giantfoodstores.com/aplus, enter our school code, 04003, and use your Giant Bo-
nus Card  when you shop! 

 

Girls on the Run is an after school 
program, supported by the YMCA for girls in grades 3-8, 
that helps instill self-esteem and strong values at a time 
when young girls are beginning to find their own voices 
about who they are and who they want to be.  The pro-
gram incorporates training for a 5K and healthy living 
education. The 5K race is the culmination of the season 
for the kids. Coaches and participants commit to two 
days after school for 90 minutes each practice.  It's a fun 
and rewarding experience for the coach, the runner, the 
parent and the school!   

Girls on the Run at SSPP  
Registration Begins  

in February!  

The Spring season is March - May 2015   
Contact Wendy Young at the West Chester 
YMCA for more details at wyoung@ymcabwv.org 
OR 610.431.9622 x2216.   

You may also contact SSPP  Parent Coordinators: 
Bernadette Iannelli P ô20, ô23, ó25 at   Berniannel-
li@comcast.net and/or  Alison Oshop P ô20, ô23  
at   Alisonoshop@gmail.com.  

Saints Peter and Paul Parish  
is hosting a 

Valentine's Dinner 
Saturday, Feb. 21, 2015  

6:30pm-8:30pm  
Church Hall 

Free babysitting 
More details to follow! 

Save the Date 



Great Work by SSPP Crusaders! 

Monday, January 26h, the students of Saints Peter and Paul School will celebrate  
VIP Day.  A VIP (Very Important Person) is a grandparent or any person that the 
student wishes to invite to school for an activity and Prayer Service.  We understand that many 

VIPs are unable to attend on Monday, January 26th.  If your VIP is unable to attend the event, your child will 
join a classmate in celebrating VIP Day.   It will be a special day for all of our students! 

The VIP Prayer Service is 10 a.m. ï10:30a.m in the school.   Student and VIPôs activities are scheduled before 
and after the prayer service.   

The Annual Scholastic Book Fair will be set up during the school day in the gym. Anyone can visit the Book 
Fair. The students have been assigned a time each day. VIPs are welcome to visit the Book Fair,  but it is not 
an official part of the VIP Day celebration. 

 

VIP Day at SSPP on Monday, January 26, 2015 

Save The Date:   

Monday, January 26 &  
Tuesday, January 27 

6th Grade service project.  Students prepares Christmas stock-
ings for the residents of the Wellington Skilled Assisted Living.  


